
April 23, 1928.

The Secretary,
Institution of Civil a&gineers, 
Great George Street, 
"estminster, London, S.W.l.

Dear Siri-
Referanoe your letter of March 21st, we have 

written to Mr. R.B. Palmer, President of the Institute of

Mining St Metallurgy, 3 Lombard Street, London, asking him 

to represent MoGill Univ rslty at the Centenary Celebrations 

of the Institute of Civil Engineers in June next.

Tours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey, 
Director, Bep lent of


